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March, 2020
Tim Aboudara
Board of Supervisors Mandate:
Steve:Akne Efficient, Effective, and Sustainable county-wide fire delivery system
Chief, Sonoma Valley

EMS Representative

To: Sonoma County Fire Chiefs’ Association

Jason Boaz
Chief, Healdsburg Sonoma County Fire Districts’ Association
County Chiefs’ Association Sonoma County Fire Fighters Labor Groups and Associations

Dave Franceschi

Chief, Forestuille FPD Following is a summary of the items the Fire Service Working Group is

focusing on. The team continues to meet weekly and hold monthly

Region 5
meetings with the Ad Hoc and CAO.
Dan George
Assistant Chief, Gold Ridge FPD Proposed Sales Tax Measure G: While the County still has to certify the

VFC Administrat g . ; . Gk
rnstraror results; it is looking like Measure G did not pass. The team is waiting for

Tony Gossner direction from the County regarding next steps. The next Ad Hoc Mtg. is

Chief, Santa Rosa April 9",
Cities’ Representative

LAFCO SOl Recommendations: The recommendations have been submitted
to LAFCO and will be shared with the Chiefs Association and Districts
Association this week. The recommendations will be discussed during the
April LAFCO Mtg.

Mark Heine
Chief, Sonoma County FPD
State Chiefs’ Association

Shana Jones

?jféﬁfﬁ SOnoma Loty Ongoing Financial Items: Funding requests with accompanying justifications
are with the County for review.

Mike Mickelson

Assistant Chief, Wilmar VFC Additional actions the team is tracking with some brief updates:

VFC Assaciation
e LAFCO reimbursements and future funding - estimates to date and

Rob
GRerETapoF projected costs provided to the County for budget planning and

Director, Cloverdale FPD

Fire Districts” Association approval.
e Lexipol future funding — Approved by BOS on 8/20. Working with the
fireserviceworkinggroup@gmail.com County to streamline payment.

® Red Flag contract amendment to cover all risk, all hazard retroactive to
cover flood expenses — updated language provided to the County for
review.



We will continue to provide regular updates to this distribution.

Sincerely,
Fire Service Working Group



